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From: "Laura Mona" <lmona@specllc.com>
To: <djchiusa@gw.dec.state.ny.us>
Date: 8/8/2007 11:31:38 AM
Subject: Maestri RCRA sample

Dave,
 
Attached is the analytical for material generated during the excavation at
Maestri.  Material was determined to be non-hazardous.
 
The waste stream profile is currently under review with Waste Management.
Offsite disposal will be scheduled after their approval.  
 
I will give you a heads up when we schedule transportation.
 
Laura L. Mona
Envirospec Engineering, PLLC
Skaneateles Falls Site
Ph (315) 685-6195
Fx (315) 685-6209
 <mailto:Lmona@specllc.com> Lmona@specllc.com
 

CC: "Gianna Aiezza" <gaiezza@specllc.com>










